
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87106

August 31, 1973

Miss Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87301 

Dear Miss Gilpin:

Thank you for your prompt help in identifying photographs 
for Claire Morrill's TAOS MOSAIC.

My not mentioning the color transparencies of the Taos 
mural was an oversight—1 tend to think of it as being in a 
category by itself, as opposed to the black-and-white photo­
graphs for the photo sections within the book. We think it 
will be—the mural, that is,—the perfect jacket for this
book,

We hope to have bound books in early December, and one 
will go off to you as soon as it is available.

Best regards

Wanda Conger
Chief Manuscript Editor


